Notice

Please be advised that water bills will be delayed
for the billing month of June, due to technical
difficulties.

The due date for water bills will be extended to
Friday, July 26th, 2024.

We apologize for the inconvenience.

Zﬁ&qm Dated this 4th day of July, 2024
FaLlLs Holly Lachance, Deputy Treasurer




